NFI Announcements for PIPO Committee-6.8.24
· Regarding the ‘Grocery cart runner’ idea (aka - cartvertising), when I proposed the idea during our Region 8 PIPO committee, found out that we would have to handle this project at the ‘Intergroup’ level. That being said, our NFI PIPO Committee could still put in a formal request to Region 8 to help fund this project. Therefore, I’m asking for volunteers to assist me in this project.

· I’m hoping to find another health fair that we could participate in. No word yet regarding the annual St Augustine ‘Recovery Fair’ event which usually is sometime in September.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Our Region 8 Chair, Susan, requested the ‘Region 8 PIPO Committee’ consider creating a Region 8 FB Page. It was also suggested that the PIPO Chair contact the Virtual Region Chair who is familiar with creating such a page.

· Another idea proposed by Lonna (Region 8 VP) was to pull together a packet containing a few pamphlets to hand out at the Fall Region Assembly. Lonna suggested a worthy topic to target could be diversity, especially with our LGBTQIA community. Small committee formed to browse through literature and compile a packet.

 

